Town of Bradley July 11, 2005 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Supervisor Elsie Bartz called the meeting to order in the absence of Chairman Jack Huston. Present were Supervisors Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth.

The vouchers had been signed.

Plan Commission Chair, Diana Smith reported to the board that the Commission had met with Lincoln County Zoning to discuss adoption of the new zoning code.

The next Plan Commission meeting will be July 25, 2005.

M/M Jelinek/Koth to adjourn. 3-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk